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As per notification issued by University of Delhi
regarding students who failed in the part I/Il and moved
to next year, the following clarification has been stated
below:-

1. The students, who have been declared, failed in the
part I/Il concerned but have been moved to next
year, shall have the option to retain the marks in any
of the paper(s) of respective semester as per their
choice / discretion. '

2. The students, who have been declared failed on the
basis of the result of the practical examination but
have been moved to next year, will have to reappear
in the practical as well as the theory of the paper(s)
concerned as per the examination cycle.
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